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Provider Notice 

Subject:  Important! – Revisions to Behavioral Health Services Provider 
Manual  

Revised MHR, Outpatient Therapy by Licensed Practitioners, and Addiction chapters are now 
published in the Behavioral Health Services Provider Manual.   Full revisions can be found on 
the Medicaid Provider Manual public comment page.  (Hit the “Previously posted for public 
comment” button at the bottom of the page to find the chapters.)  New language is 
underlined.  Deleted language has a strikethrough.   
 
For the MHR chapter, revisions were made to clarify supervision expectations and CPST staff 
ratios.  Telehealth requirements were updated in the OLP and Addiction chapters.   
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.  
 
Magellan of Louisiana 
 
 
 
 
 


